
AW 
Area West Committee – 20th April 2011 
 

9. Date and Venue for Next Meeting 
 
There is no meeting scheduled to take place in May because of the forthcoming local 
elections. Members are asked to note, therefore, that the next scheduled meeting of the 
Committee will be held on Wednesday, 15th June 2011 at 5.30 p.m. Venue to be 
arranged. 
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